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From: Elaine Bendzulla 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 9:31 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

It appears to me that the Government is trying to achieve the building of a new stadium by having it declared a PoSS, 
against the wishes of the majority of Tasmanians, who do not want a new stadium built at Mac Point at all. The 
Government are meant to represent the people, so should instead be conducting a referendum about whether the 
stadium should be built (since they consider it to be of such significance). Sadly they are being blackmailed by the AFL 
and not thinking in the best interests of all Tasmanian's. The Government needs to listen to experts about the costs and 
lack of business case and not saddle future generations of Tasmanians with debt. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Elaine Bendzulla 
 




